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18th March 2020 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

As part of our contingency planning we want to ensure we are doing everything we can to 

support families at this difficult time. At present the school remains open and we continue to 

expect our students to attend. There are, however, two particular issues I would like to bring 

to your attention in case of school closure. 

Firstly, we wish to play our part in supporting the emergency services and anyone else 

undertaking vital work in the community. If any parents or carers are key workers and 

anticipate difficulties with child care we would like to offer some supervised study sessions at 

the school. I would ask that anyone in this situation contacts Mrs Tottman 

stottman@imberhorne.co.uk in the next day or two. 

Secondly, we are aware that the broader impact of the Coronavirus means 

that circumstances, for some individuals, may change significantly over the coming 

weeks.  We have made plans to manage provision of free school meals for families whom 

we are currently aware of.  I encourage any family who may experience hardship in the 

coming weeks to get in touch with us, we would hope to be able to provide support in some 

way.  In the first instance, please contact Mrs C Price cprice@imberhorne.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Brown, Headteacher 
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